
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Fox Lake 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Fox Lake Board members will meet 

for the purpose of conducting public information meeting, public hearing  on the  Land 

Division Ordinances.  The purpose for the public hearing is to receive public comment.   

The public is invited to attend.  A quorum of Town Board members will be present to 

observe and gather information regarding issues that they may have decision-making 

authority.  

 

-Ray Caballero, Town Clerk/Treasurer 

 

NOTE: For the most up-to-date and current listing of agenda items to be discussed please 

reference notice posted at Town of Fox Lake Town Hall, Fox Lake Postal Office, and/or 

Official Town of Fox Lake Website at www.townoffoxlake.org  

 

The meeting and public hearing will be on Monday, August 14, 2017 at 6:45 p.m. at the 

Fox Lake Town Hall, W10543 County Road F, Fox Lake, WI 53933.  

http://www.townoffoxlake.org/

